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Commends the La. Orthopaedic Association for providing vital medical care and services for
Louisiana citizens, expresses sincere and heartfelt gratitude to orthopaedic surgeons for their
contributions to the health and welfare of Louisiana citizens, and recognizes Wednesday,
May 14, 2014, as Louisiana Orthopaedic Day at the State Capitol.


